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There are a few days left to vote in our 2021 KC 
Region Officer elections. The polls close at 7pm 
Tuesday, December 1st, so if you haven't done so 
please visit our website and vote today. This year we 
will be holding our December Annual General Meeting 
online rather than in person due to Covid-19 concerns. 
We will be announcing our election winners during the 
meeting, and we hope you can join us since we 
haven't been able to get together since last February. 
To get a link to the meeting please email Reuben 
Samuels at awolsys@gmail.com and he'll send you a 
link to login. If you have any questions or topics you'd 
like to have covered in the meeting other than our 

normal Region business, please send them to me at mikemcginley50@gmail.com.   
 
I know many of you are already planning your 2021 race season and last week the 
SCCA released both the Hoosier Super Tour and the U.S. Majors Series schedules 
for 2021. Hallett will host the Super Tour event again this year on April 16-18, and 
our Heartland Park Major race and TT series event will be May 14-16. The 
Heartland Park event will include a test day Friday from 9am-2pm followed by Track 
Night in America from 4-8pm. Our Divisional race at Heartland Park will be July 10-
11, no test day that weekend, but Track Night in America will be Friday July 9th from 
4-8pm.  
 
I hope everyone had a safe and Happy Thanksgiving spending time with your 
families and loved ones and wish everyone a Merry Christmas. We have a lot to be 
excited about in 2021 with the 1st Coronavirus vaccine already being submitted to 
the FDA for approval and more coming. Hopefully by this time next year this will all 
be in our rear view mirrors!  
 
I hope to see you online Tuesday! 
 
Mike McGinley 
 

https://www.kcrscca.org/kcr-scca-2021-general-election-is-now-underway/


  

2020 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP 

MEETING GOES VIRTUAL 
We hope to see you (virtually of course) at the annual membership 

meeting next Tuesday, December 1 at 7:30 pm. First, we will conduct our 

December general membership meeting. Then, we will move into our 

2020 annual meeting taking at a look back at 2020 and how our racing 

programs performed. Our election ballots will be counted and the 2021 

elected officers announced. 

 

Email Board Director, Reuben Samuels, at awolsys@gmail.com so he 

can send you an invite link to join the meeting. 
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Membership Meeting   December 1  Virtual Meeting 

 

RallyCross Event #7   December 5  Riverside, MO 

 

RallyCross Event #8   December 6  Riverside, MO 

 

Race Group Meeting   December 15  CANCELLED 

       7:30 pm    

            

 

  

  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

While the Awards Banquet has officially been cancelled due to COVID-19 

concerns, we will still be handing out awards. The Board is seeking member 

input on the following awards: 

Outstanding Member(s) – Have you noticed a member going above 

and beyond in the Club this year? Let us know who it was and tell us why 

you are nominating them so we can consider them for this award. 

Event of the Year – Was there an event that was run with such precision 

that it went off without a hitch? Or perhaps there was an event that despite 

encountering a setback, it persisted to find a way to race! Let us know what 

event you want to nominate and tell us why you think it was best of the year. 

New Member of the Year – It’s easy to just sit back and see what this 

Club is all about in your first year, but some people jump in with both feet, roll 

up their sleeves, and find a way to help despite their “rookie” status. Have 

you noticed a new member who fits the above description? Let us know who 

it is and tell us why they stand out. 

 

Email nominations to kcregionscca@gmail.com 

Submit Your Nominations for 2020 Awards 



 

2019 Kansas City Region Board of Directors 

Regional Executive (RE) Mike McGinley     

Assistant RE   Tara Young     

Past RE    Paula Diehl    

Treasurer    Jessica Dorn    

Secretary    Ed Nicholson   

Director    Al Hermans    

Director    Bill Johnson   

Director    Jeremy Salenius   

Director    Greg Cheney   

Director     Tim Friest 

Director    Reuben Samuels 

 

2020 Kansas City Region Contacts 

Membership   Paula Diehl    (816) 225-5100 

Race Chair    Chris Kern    (913) 558-1265 

Solo Chair    Al Hermans   (816) 564-6176 

RallyCross Chair   Dan Colburn   (315) 717-9282 

Rally Chair    David Williams    

Checkpoint Editor  Jessica Dorn   (308) 830-2257 

Webmaster    Mike McGinley   (913) 915-1504 

KVRG Board   Mike McGinley   (913) 915-1504 

KVRG Board   Chris Kern    (913) 558-1265 

KVRG Board   Charlie Clark   (816) 257-7305 

  

 

  


